
CHARLOTTE PUBLIC SCHOOLS  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

ON PROPOSED 
8th Grade Curriculum Second Hearing 

 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Monday, April 28, 2024, at 4:30 p.m., Charlotte Public Schools Board of Education 

Curriculum Sub Committee will hold a public hearing to consider the District’s proposed 8th Grade Sex Ed Curriculum.  
This meeting will be held in the Charlotte Central Office Board Room, 378 State Street. The Board may not adopt its 

proposed 8th Grade Sex Ed Curriculum until after having two public hearings.  The Board of Education will vote during the 
May 12 regularly scheduled public meeting.This notice is given by order of the Board of Education.  
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Board of Education 

 
 
  
 
 


